
King Edward School Sport Partnership 

Primary Leadership  



Introduction 
All KESSP events are aimed at a specific group of young people with a targeted outcome. This should help guide schools to select the appropriate 

young people for each event. These categories align with Sport Birmingham.

KESSP will be showcasing some new events as well as covering activities that we know you love to take part in. Look out for our 3 symbols – they 

will tell you what type of event your young people will be attending.

These events are aimed at more able 

pupils and are run as traditional 

competition formats. Events will provide 

a pathway from a School Games 

Organiser to Birmingham City finals or 

local opportunities.

These events aim to raise the 

aspirations of young people. They 

have a focus on engagement, 

competition or a blend of both. We 

want young people to feel inspired 

and enthused and ready to make the 

most of the opportunities around 

them. 

These events aim to create a 

welcoming environment with a focus 

on giving young people a positive 

experience in accessible, non-

competitive sport and physical 

activity. These activities will impact 

on physical, emotional and social 

wellbeing and positivity influence the 

likelihood of continued engagement 

both in school and extra-curricular 

time.



Intent: INSPIRE

Aimed at children in Year 5-6.

• Challenge personal bests.

• Develop teamwork.

• Focused on gifted and talented athletes.

School Games Value:

Giving it 100 per cent. Put your 

heart and soul into the game and 

never give up. Passion makes you 

enter the race and passion makes 

you finish it.

Contact Us:

www.kessp.com

@kesspb.com

h.tonks@Keaston.bham.sch.uk

Number of Pupils: 5

Year Group: Year 5+6

Time: 9.30 – 2pm

Date: 28th November, 12th March 2024, 25th June 2024

Venue: Nechells Wellbeing Centre, Rupert Street, Birmingham, B7 4AR 

Star City 32 Watson Rd, Nechells, Birmingham B7 5SA

Event Format

Choose your most aspiring leaders and take part in our brand new Primary Leadership 

Academy. 

We will work with young people to develop their leadership skills, which they will put to use for 

our Year 3+4 festival.

Celebrate the end of the project at Star City with the rest of the graduates from the 

Leadership Academy! 




